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Directive seeking gender balance on listed
company boards 3/28/24

In November 2022 the EU passed Directive 2022/2381 on improving the gender balance among directors
of listed companies as a key step towards achieving a gender balance in corporate governance. This is also
known as the Women on Board Directive, which may create a false impression that only women should be
appointed to the board in the future. This article aims to dispel this myth and describes the directive’s
goals in more detail. Latvia is to pass the directive into its national law by 28 December 2024, so we will
soon be able to examine some legislative proposals (in our next article).
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